
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, 28th January 2021 
Dear children, 
 
I wanted to write to you again now I have a little bit more of an update about schools 
reopening to all children. I’m sure that many of you may have heard either from the 
news or your adults at home that the government have confirmed that schools will 
not be opening until 8th March at the earliest. We know that for many of you this is 
disappointing. We are disappointed too as we miss having you all in school but, at the 
moment, it’s important we continue to follow the rules to keep everyone as safe as 
possible.  
 
For those of you at home, it has been great to see you in your live meets, and to see 
the learning you are submitting. From videos to stories, maths problems to paintings 
we have loved seeing what you have been up to. It can be a challenge to learn at home, 
away from teachers and friends, but you have impressed us! It really makes our day 
when we see what you have achieved! Keep it up! 
 
Children in school you have continued to make us proud by adapting to your new 
bubbles this term and for working hard. You have been following the school rules and 
getting used to your new routines. Well done. 
 
Yet again children, I have been delighted to see you living out our school values, 
showing perseverance in you learning, bringing joy to your lessons, welcoming others 
in your live meets, respecting each other and being compassionate to our community. 
Keep making yourselves and us proud. 
 
I hope to see you all very soon. 
 
Love  
 
Mrs Moss  
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